Medical Board of Queensland



Administration 61+7 3225 2503
Registrations 61+7 3234 0176
Complaints Unit 61+7 3234 0187
Health Assessment 61+7 3234 0183
FA631002/2267/231 #2547455 522

RECORD NO _____

11 March 2004

Dr Darren Keating
Director of Medical Services
Bundaberg Health Service District
Medical Services
PO Box 34
BUND ABERG QLD 4670

Dear Dr Keating

Re: Information received about Dr Tariq Qureshi

At its meeting of 24 February 2004 the Medical Board of Queensland (the Board) decided that your complaint about Dr Tariq Qureshi would be retained for investigation.

An Investigator will be appointed to investigate the matter. However, there will be some delay before the investigation of your complaint can commence. Due to the number of complaints currently being investigated and the number awaiting investigation, it has become necessary to prioritise complaints to determine which matters will be dealt with immediately and those that will commence when resources become available. At this time it is anticipated that investigation of your complaint will commence within 6 months.

An Investigator will contact you when the investigation of your complaint is due to commence. If you have any concerns about this delay please do not hesitate to contact Miles de Lacey on 3234 1340.

Yours sincerely

Fiona Jackson

Complaints Co-ordinator